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№   3150                                                                                                                                                                                     01.03.2018y 

 

The Danish Parliament,  

Folketing  

 

Dear Pia Kjærsgaard! 

In our modern world, many food products can be rarely called as natural and healthy. On the 

shelves of supermarkets there are many faulty and counterfeit products, which are useless, and often very 

harmful. Thus, manufacturers endanger the most precious thing - our health! 

In the pursuit of profit, many agricultural producers use chemical preparations for the fattening of 

animals, birds, and fish. Farmers using chemicals in their fields, make the choice not only for themselves 

but also for all of us, who will get these products on the table. In addition, as a result of such activities, 

great damage is caused to the environment and ecology. 

The use of natural and organic food is one of the main factors for ensuring an active life of a 

person. On the globe, there are enough territories where people can cultivate land, engage in agriculture, 

in order to grow and receive natural products. 

We call for developing natural production, abandoning chemically enriched products, and 

fattening cattle, birds, fish with antibiotics and artificial feed. In order to ensure that the market does not 

fall into low-quality and counterfeit products, it is necessary to stop production. For the sake of the 

nation's health and the preservation of the environment, it is important to begin today the process of a 

more competent approach in the production of environmentally friendly food. 

Best regards, Director                                     

Pliev Ruslan Magomed-Bashirovich 
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